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Aloha kākou,
 
I wanted to thank the board for taking up these violations. Your decisions on these issues will
provide important precedent and clarification to the public about the strength and will of the Board
in enforcing the law.
 
On agenda items K6 and K7, with respect to the Freeman and the Van Emmerick properties, I
support current OCCL enforcement, but in the case of the Van Emmerick properties, the penalties
seem insufficient to provide adequate deterrent, as is evident with recent new violations.
 
Mahalo for your work,
 
Amy Perruso
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